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" Brushing for Good TEETH'S HEALTH 6. states the writer of the first-of-
its-kind book to mix dental health info and lesson programs for
elementary teachers, hygienists, and school nurses. Loaded with valuable
info, the up-to-day workbook addresses the function of the dental health
educator in getting children to understand how to properly take care of
their teeth. Reader friendly, it includes simple ways to attain
excellence in oral hygiene beyond outings to the dentist, combined with
the rationale for proven contemporary methods. Educators will welcome
Gagliardi's ten comprehensive lesson plans, visual aids, supplemental
materials, and tips on integrating oral health into educational
curricula. Table of Contents I: Before You Begin 1. Exceptional
features: Engaging visual aids enhance the lesson plans. History
information and objectives accompany lesson programs. Guided practice
activities reinforce the topics covered. Includes a section targeting
kids with exceptional requirements. The Adult Lesson Strategy 19. It is
also an essential companion for just about any comprehensive dental care
disease prevention program in the community. The Use of Fluoride 8.
Teaching Strategies 3. Hints to greatly help Integrate the Dental Plan
in to the Academic Curriculum III: Setting up and Implementing a ORAL
HEALTH Lesson Strategy K-6th 4. The Importance of Plaque Control
5.Dental disease may be the most widespread open public health problem
among the school-age population in the United States today," Flossing
once and for all TEETH'S HEALTH 7. Community Dental Health Education II:
Integrating Dental Health Education into the Classroom 2. Adult Learners
17. Motivating Adults and Adolescents 16. Dental Basic safety and Oral
Injury Avoidance 11. Anti-Tobacco 12. The Oral Health of Older Americans
V: Creating a Community Outreach Plan 20. Last Visit: Wrap Up and Review
14. Kids and Adults with Particular Requirements IV: Planning and
Applying a ORAL HEALTH Lesson Arrange for Adults (Adolescents) and
Seniors 15. Sealants 10. Nutrition and Healthy Teeth 9. Low Literacy
Learners 18. Lesson plans, including time frames, concentrate on
specific info. The DENTIST OFFICE Visit 13. ORAL HEALTH Fair Appendixes:
Additional Resources / Dental Fact Bed linens (FAQ) English and Spanish
/ Glossary of Terms / Bibliography
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Great service The item arrived in good time and condition according to
Amazon's promise. After scanning this book, one can find that people are
actually not educated at all about proper dental health. Five Stars Well
put together book. Five Stars Great price & What impressed me most about
the publication was how much information was in it. People usually visit
the dental professional twice a year and they believe they are great. It
focuses on the dental care education of kids. It is a total lesson
planner which can be completely integrated in the classroom along with
school's various other subjects. If children can learn to care for their
teeth the right way, they can save themselves and their parents a lot of
problems down the line. the publication was in good shape :) First
modern educational tool in dental health for children. This is the first
book of its kind. Good job all! This book should be a common reference
materials at every dentist office, school, and home. It also gives good
background to why the techniques we make use of today are so helpful. A
good good dentist will not go into the history or proceed into what must
be done for appropriate dental health because that is not their job. I'd
not be amazed if many dentists and their assistants all around the
proffession would endorse this little bit of educational material. This
publication teaches in conditions that people can understand that there
is an effective and simple way to excellent dental health besides likely
to the dental practitioner. From what I haaave heard, this publication
provides touched the lives of therefore many in the oral hygene
profession. I have not yet go through this book, but We hear it is
worthy of reading. Everyone I know can't stop talking about how they
cannot put it down once they started reading it. if you like reading
books on dental hygene, this is the one for you. I will write another
review the moment I have read the book. I hope to read this book soon!
The author should be recognized across the world for her reserve. I am
hoping that you all will examine this book and write an assessment.
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